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Comments: I support the managing of the forests but this project also includes"Approximately, 6.2 miles of the

Bunco-High Drive (#332) and 7 miles of Johnson/Lake (#278) roads would be paved (pending funding). This

action would potentially facilitate access to the project area by a wider variety of passenger vehicles and increase

recreational visitation. " The Forest Service can't maintain the dirt roads now so who will be maintaining these

roads? Blue creek road is a prime example of what happens when you pave mountain roads. 

 

Due to the purposed paving, I am against the project.


